
 

 

 

Message from the Deputy 
Headteacher, Lime Trust Central 
Team: 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have come to the end of 
the school year and I would 
like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for all of your 
ongoing support. It has been 
a really enjoyable end to the 
summer term, it was lovely 
to see our leavers so well prepared to move on to the 
next stage of their lives. The first day back in 
September for learners will be Monday 5th September. 
 
Please be reminded to check the rules for the Safer 
Streets Scheme which will be implemented from 
September. You may be eligible for a permit in order 
to drop-off and collect your child/ren at school. A 
letter has gone out regarding this and can be found on 
the school website. 
 
Have a wonderful summer break. 
 
Best wishes,   
 
Ellie Metcalf 
Deputy Headteacher, Lime Trust Central Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th July 2022 
 

Term Dates 

Please note that today is the last day of the term. 
School will resume on 5th September 2022.  
 
For the full school ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ 
website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safer Streets Scheme 

Please be reminded to check the rules for the Safer 
Streets Scheme which will be implemented from 
September. You may be eligible for a permit in order 
to drop-off and collect your child/ren at school. A 
letter has gone out regarding this and can be found on 
the school website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Sports Challenge Day 

Students enjoyed taking part in lots of different 
activities as part of our sports day. Well done 
everyone for taking part and showing excellent team 
member skills. Special thanks to our sports coach 
Steve for helping to organise such a great day that 
was enjoyed by all! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Prom  

Our Year 11, 12, 13 and 14 students enjoyed 
prom last night. Everyone had such a lovely 
evening. Thank you staff for making donations 
and the DJ for providing the music for free! 
Congratulations to our Prom King Alex and Prom 
Queen Isabella. All of our leavers made lovely 
speeches about their time here at Forest 
Approach. Good luck everyone, we are proud of 
each and every one of you!  
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Makaton Signs of the Week 

Our Makaton Signs of the Week are: 
 

- άSuntan lotionέ 
 

 

Athlete of the Week 

 

Last ǿŜŜƪΩǎ !ǘƘƭŜǘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ wasΧ 
 
Mireya, who was confident enough to ride a two-
wheeled bike after two years! 
 
 

Well done and keep up the good work! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

- άLŎŜ ƭƻƭƭȅέ 
 

 

SEND Summer Scheme 

The Havering SEND Summer Scheme is BACK!  
  
-          There are 15 spaces for 15 young people 
aged 11 ς 15 with additional needs/SEND to take 
part in this exciting Summer Scheme  
-          The Scheme is running across 2 days: 
Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd August, from 
10am ς 2pm, at the MyPlace youth centre, 343 
Dagnam Park Drive, RM3 9EN  
-          The scheme costs £15 per young person ς 
light refreshments will be provided, so young 
people will need to bring a packed lunch 
  
Please see the flyer and consent form that will 
need to be completed and returned; payment can  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

be made over the phone to the MyPlace centre or  
at the MyPlace reception. 

https://thelimetrust.sharepoint.com/sites/LimeAcademyForestApproach/FAA%20Admin/FAA/Newsletter/2021-22/11%20-%20July/19%20July/SEND%20Summer%20Scheme%202022.pdf
https://thelimetrust.sharepoint.com/sites/LimeAcademyForestApproach/FAA%20Admin/FAA/Newsletter/2021-22/11%20-%20July/19%20July/Parent_carer%20registration%20form2%202022.pdf


 

 

Reading Challenge 

 

 

 


